PERRYFIELDS INFANT
SCHOOL

REMINDER

The school photographer will be in
school during the day on
Tuesday 30t October 2018
to take individual photographs of the
children.

If you would like a family photo with
siblings who do not attend Perryfields
Infants, you are very welcome to come
along before school starts from 8am.

Siblings who all attend the infant school
will automatically have their picture
taken together during the school day.

Bring your
best smiles to
school!




